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Three Rivers College Music Department Faculty
Attends MMEA Conference
MARCH 05TH 2019 BY DEE LOFLIN

Three Rivers College Music Department Faculty Attends MMEA Conference

Poplar Bluff, Missouri - Three Rivers College Music Department faculty recently
attended the 81st Annual Missouri Music Educators Association (MMEA) Workshop and
Conference, "Appear and Inspire" for professional development, musical enrichment, and
time to learn from the collective wisdom of the musical community.

The instructors are pictured at the Southeast Missouri State University alumni reception
held at the MMEA conference; from left, Jerry Lintner, Sheri Mitchell, Cindy White, and
William White.
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